
New FMIPA Graduate Student Welcome Meeting

Invitation

To all new Graduate student of the Department of Biology (Master and Doctoral
Program), you're invited to FMIPA Graduate Student Welcome Meeting:

Friday, 15 September 2017 (04.00 PM - end) at Auditorium FMIPA IPB (next to
Department Building)
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